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December 5, 2023 
 
 
VIA EMAIL: eddie.hearn@matchroom.com  

Mr. Eddie Hearn 
President 
Matchroom Boxing  
United Kingdom 
 
Re: Undisputed Lightweight & Jr. Welterweight Champion - Katie Taylor  
        
Dear Mr. Hearn:  
 
     On December 4, 2023, this Committee confirmed receipt of email correspondence by Mr. Tom Dallas, 
on behalf of Matchroom Boxing and Katie Taylor requesting an additional 30-day extension to decide on 
whether the referenced fighter wishes to keep the WBO Lightweight or Jr. Welterweight Championship as 
per the notice letter issued in writing by the WBO on November 27, 2023.  
 
     Having considered Matchroom’s petition, this Committee hereby grants Katie Taylor a 15-day 
extension, effective immediately. Therefore, a final decision must be confirmed in writing by Team Taylor 
and/or Matchroom Boxing to the WBO no later than December 20, 2023, at 4:00 p.m. (Eastern Time). 
Failure to comply with this order will result in Katie Taylor waiving all rights hereunder and with the 
Committee proceeding per WBO Regulations of World Championship Contests.  
 

     Lastly, the WBO World Championship Committee reserves its right to issue all rulings deemed 
necessary, helpful, and convenient to accomplish the purposes, policies, and intent of the WBO Rules and 
Regulations of World Championship Contests, including serving the best interests of boxing and its WBO 
Lightweight and Jr. Welterweight Divisions, respectively.   

IT IS SO ORDERED.  
 
Yours Truly, 

 

Luis Batista Salas, Esq. 
Cc:  Francisco Valcarcel, Esq. 
       Shaun Palmer/Matchroom 
       Tomas Rohan/Team Taylor  
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